
                                      25B Snowmobile Trailer Parking Change--Orogrande Area 
 
Based on the October 2023 bridge inspection by the Idaho Department of Transportation 
the allowable loads on the Upper Crooked River Bridge has been reduced from 12 tons to 3 
tons. The bridge condition is due to age, past over loading, and recent fire damage. Due to 
the posted load limit (3 tons) Idaho County will no longer be able to plow the parking area 
South of the Bridge. A new parking area will be at the 5 Mile Pond area approximately 1.5 
miles North of the previous location. Signs have been ordered to show the new parking 
area. 
Call 1-208-926-4471 if you have any questions. 

 


